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Notice of appointment of a Local Auditor to Lindsey Marsh Drainage Board 
 

Lindsey Marsh Drainage Board is a relevant authority under the Local Audit and 
Accountability Act 2014. For the years 2022/23 and 2023/24 the authority is not 
designated as a smaller authority and is therefore not entitled to the modifications to the 
Act available to smaller authorities. 
 
Required to appoint an auditor for 2022/23 and 2023/24 under s7 of the Local Audit and 
Accountability Act 2014, the authority opted into the arrangements provided by the Public 
Sector Audit Appointments (PSAA) under the Local Audit (Appointing Person) Regulations 
2015. 
  
The authority is currently waiting to be advised of the audit firm to be appointed by PSAA. 
 
A notice will be published, in accordance with Section 8(2) of the Local Audit and 
Accountability Act 2014, when an auditor has been appointed to the Authority. 
  
 
 
 
Andrew McGill 
Chief Executive  
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